Belvedere Family Church Sunday School Yard Sale on Oct. 20th

Drissa Kone October 8, 2019



Dear Belvedere family members,

There will be a Sunday School Tag Sale at Belvedere Training Center after Sunday Service on Oct. 20th. We welcome all good condition donations for sale. Please bring your donation items on Sunday morning.

We have limited space to dispose items that don't sell so we ask that you kindly take back the larger items that don't sell.

All sales will help fund the activities at Sunday School. We greatly appreciate your support!

We look forward to seeing you on Sunday, Oct. 20th.

Thank you,

Sunday school Yard sale team.